
























































































































































PUNEET SAGAR ABHIYAN 

DATE: 17.08.2022 

The Puneet Sagar Abhiyan was Launched by NCC, India on 17.08.2022. It was 

an initiative to clean Seashores or Beaches and other water bodies including rivers and 

lakes by removing plastics and other wastes. The campaign seeks to increase awareness 

among local people about the cleanliness of Sea or River banks. In this endeavour, 

Shailabala Women’s NCC unit also joined the campaign and cleaned the Mahanadi 

river banks near the Balijatra Lower Ground on 17.08.2022. CTO Chinmayee Mallik 

and 15 NCC cadets of Shailabala Women’s College joined the initiative by removing 

the plastic and other non-biodegradable wastes from the Balijatra Lower ground. The 

work started from 10.00 a.m. after address by Hon’ble Mayor, Cuttack Sri Subhas 

Chandra Singh and DG Cuttack Unit. 

 

 

 






































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































